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Bracknell Foodbank Donation Request 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The theme for this year's Carols by Candlelight assembly will be the traditional Christmas carol Good King Wenceslas. 

Over the past few weeks we have learnt about Wenceslas and his beliefs of charity to others and we have been 

thinking about how the carol's message can be relevant for us today. With this in mind, we have decided to make a 

donation of food to the Bracknell Foodbank. All food donations will be gratefully received and displayed during the 

assembly before being delivered to the food bank. We will be taking donations between Monday 11th December and 

Friday 15th.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Davis 

 

Suggested food dontations: 

 

The foodbank are currently in urgent need of:  

 

Tinned tuna 

Cornflakes, Weetabix, Rice Crispies 

Aunty’s steamed puddings 

Rice Pudding 

Biscuits 

Toilet rolls (4 in a pack) 

 

In the lead up to Christmas the foodbank are also asking for: 

 

Christmas puddings 

Christmas cake 

Stuffing 

Gravy 

Stollen 

Christmassy Chocolates 
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